
January 6,2010 
JAN 1 5 2010 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

KY Public Service Commission 
Box 615 
Frankfort, KY40602-0115 

Dear KY Public Service Commission, 

I am answering your statement, “If you would like to oppose the proposed 
increase in our power bill, please write to above address”. 

I would like to register my opposition to this pay hike. Many people are 
staggering over the burden of their power bills, already. I do not know how 
older citizens or younger ones are going to bear this burden. 

Please reconsider this pay hike. 

‘kank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

/ ’ O  ’ y  fl&- p------- r - 7 -  2 
ImogenkD. Johnson 
Box 2913 
Pikeville, KY. 
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